The Olton Independent School District is participating in the Summer Food Service Program.
Meals will be provided to alf children without charge and are the same for all children
regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability, and there will be no
discrimination in the course of the meal service. Meals will be provided at the sites and
times as follows:

H.P. Webb Elementary

11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

June 6th - July 7th, 2011

No Meals Will Be Served On Fridays Or On July 4th

To file a complaint of discrimination, write or call immediately to:

USDA

Director, Office of Civil Rights

1400 independence Avenue, SW
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410

(800} 795-3272 or (202) 720-6382 (TTY}

USDA is an equal pooprtunity provider and employer.,



